Kirk Kandle <kirk@kycyclist.net>

Conditional use permit
2 messages

Bruce Huntey <brhuntey@gmail.com> Mon, Feb 15, 2021 at 11:26 AM
To: kirk@kycyclist.net

This emait is sent in response to a letter received from the above concerning the Conditional Use permit they have requested for a
garage and apartment at 332 South Bayly Avenue, Louisville, KY 40206, My wife, Janet L. Showaiter and | support the granting of this
permit. Another similar construction in the 200 block of South Bayly was approved and built several years ago. Our residence is across
the street at 335.
Bruce R. Huntey Feb. 15 2021
Kirk Kandie <kirk@kycyclist.net> Mon, Feb 15, 2021 at 3:21 PM
To: Bruce Huntey <brhuntey@gmait.com>
Thank you, Bruce. | will add this to my notes for tomorrow's meeting on Zoom.,
Kirk
PS: Remember, every lane is a bike lane. Share the road.

Pedalaround

Enjoy the ride home,
pedalarcund.blogspot.com

Duoted fext hidden]

HECEWED
FER 222021

 PLANNING &
DESIGN SERVICES

Zg - nf &,&]%{



